
 

 
 
March 5, 2020 
 
Information on current status of Washington Elementary: 
 

You may have noticed Davis School District has begun tearing 

down Washington Elementary (located at 340 West 650 South), 

which was closed last spring. We’ve had a lot of questions about 

what will happen with the property. Although the School District 

owns the land and could sell it to be developed as housing, it has 

given Bountiful City the opportunity to purchase the property first. 

The potential purchase would require approval from 

residents. The City Council is considering asking voters in 

November if they would approve a bond (with associated 

property tax increase) to buy the ten-acre parcel so it can remain 

playfields and open recreation space. The topic will be discussed 

more in the spring as we prepare our annual budget. Stay tuned 

for more information on this unique opportunity. 
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